CITY OF ELSBERRY
WORK STUDY
NOVEMBER 24, 2015

ELSBERRY CITY HALL

The Board of Alderman of the City of Elsberry met on the evening of the above date at Elsberry City Hall, 6:30 pm.  Mayor Pro Tem Aldermen Kinion presided over the meeting.  Present were Alderman Terry Harper, Alderman Matt Hartley, Alderman Mike Talbot, Alderman Brett Rockwell, Aldermen Tony Steele, City Clerk Sharon Kakouris and Marshall Suddarth with Alliance.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Mayor Pro Tem Kinion called the meeting to order and deemed a quorum.

The purpose of the Work Study was to go over the 2016 Budget.  City Clerk Sharon Kakouris present the budget for all departments.

The General Revenue budget was discussed adding an income line item for Trim Grant of $8,646.00 and an expense line item Trim Grant of $8,646.00.  The Board asked about money for a new accounting system that is for municipalities.  They would like to get one this year, splitting it between, General Revenue, Water and Municipal Court if possible.
The Street Department Budget was discussed there were line items added Budget from SCI to St $60,000.00 in income and expenses line item added for Asphalt Overlay of $60,000.00.

The O & M Budget was discussed with no changes.

The WW/SS Revenue Budget was discussed with no changes.

The Sewer Budget was discussed.  The following changes are to be made.  Line item 63711.4 Sewer Update delete the $6,000 budgeted and move to 65100.4 Repairs and Equipment for a total of $18,297.44.

The Cemetery budget was discussed with no changes.

The Emergency Services Budget was discussed with no changes.
The Municipal Court Budget was discussed, per City Attorney Rob Guinness the following income line items were added Judicial Training Fund (Start 2017) and Municipal Court Attorney Rep Fund of $1,200.00.  The following expense line items were added Municipal Court Attorney Rep Fund $1,200.00 and Judicial Training (Start in 2017).

The Page Branch Park Budget was discussed and no changes were made.

The Budget will be voted on at the December Board Meeting.

A motion was made to adjourn by Alderman Rockwell, seconded by Aldermen Talbot, votes as follows:


AYES: Steele, Talbot, Kinion, Harper, Hartley, Rockwell


NAYS:  None



Motion carried 6 ayes 0 nays

Meeting adjourned at 8:53 PM.

Respectfully,

Sharon K Kakouris

City Clerk

